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It would be nice to purchase safe cannabis in the rosedale community. And in addition to that, I would rather support
the growth of a small local business than a massive corporation. This dispensary would create jobs opportunities for
those who have commute troubles. This would be the closest dispensary within 12 km.

51206 sache street
Cheers kersten Elkey


